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Dear ADDC Members: 

What an interesting year this has been!  Almost daily we find ourselves having to rethink the way the live and adapt to constant change. Normally the ADDC Foundation would hold its annual Board meeting in conjunction with the Annual convention. But with its cancellation, we chose to embrace technology and hold this year’s meeting virtually. 

At our meeting we elected the following to fill two-year positions as officers:
Chairman – Maggi Franks
Vice-Chairman – Linda Rodgers
Treasurer – Ada Weeks
Secretary - Sheryl Minear

We would also like to welcome our newest member, Shelly Hildebrant, who was voted in as a four-year trustee.  

We truly appreciate you, the members, for your continued support of the Foundation.  As many of you know, the Foundation was formed in 1987 by the ADDC Board for the benefit of YOU – the ADDC members.   It was founded to assist with educational projects that members may be developing or educational events that members might be planning.  

Keep in mind that if you or your club is working on an educational project, please send in the information so that the Trustees can review for potential funding.  You simply need to visit our website and complete the Request Form.   The Foundation assists each regional meeting with grants for funding educational seminars and provides funding for the Industry Symposium held each year at Convention.  

In addition to assisting clubs and members, the Foundation also helps other entities to develop energy projects, events or displays.  If you know of an energy project that might need assistance with funding, please let us know.  

The Foundation can only continue to supply funding for projects, regional grants and these symposia through your contributions. In these times when companies are reducing their donations to organizations such as ours, your support is critical. When you think of making those final year-end charitable contributions, please keep the ADDC Foundation in mind. No amount is too small.

Please go to http://www.addcfoundation.org/index.htm to find our brochure and donation form.

We hope that you have a Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, and the most Joyous New year. 

Sincerely,

Linda Rodgers

Linda Rodgers
ADDC Foundation Chair


